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What to do over Winter Break 

 Draw a picture and color  Clean out your backpack 

 Cut out snowflakes & hang them  Help your mom cook dinner 

 Make a fort in your living room  Clean out old toys to donate 

 Watch a holiday movie  Put together a puzzle 

 Build a snowman/snow angel  Make a gingerbread house 

 
Important Dates: 

 
 12/7-12/11 

Assessment Review 

 12/14-12/17 

Assessments 

 12/18 

Class Party 1:30 p.m. 

 12/21 

Last day of 2nd quarter 

 12/22-1/5 

Winter Break 

 

Congratulations December 

Students of the Month: 

 
 Rafferty Claude 

 Kya McHenry 

 

Remember that we are 

still collecting non-

perishable items for 

our food drive. This 

will continue through 

12/21 

 

 

Christmas Program: 
 

This year’s program entitled, 

“Winter Wonderland”.  

 
 12/18 @ 5:30 p.m. for 

Kindergarten 

 6:30 p.m. for 1st grade 

 7:30 p.m. for 2nd grade 

 

***This will be a virtual 

performance due to Covid.*** 

 
 You will be able to view the 

performance on our school TV 

station, channel 56. 

 

 Please drop your child(ren) off 

at the front entrance 30 

minutes prior to their 

performance time.  

Thank you for your cooperation! 
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